
NOTICE 

GEORGETOWN-QUITMAN COMMISSION 
 

The Georgetown-Quitman Commission has rescheduled the October regular  
meeting for October 14, 2024 (Monday) at 6:30 P.M. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Meeting will be held at the Georgetown-Quitman County Board Room 

25 Old School Rd. 
Georgetown, Ga. 39854 

 
 
 


